
6.3.5. Register notes - SF August 2016 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

The MG6 5th Birthday and Zed 15 was very well attended on 9th July at the Heritage Motor 
museum at Gaydon. There were at least 20 of each model, plus a pair of GS’ from MG motor 
representing the newest of the MG marque. It was a great turn out given the unsettled weather. 

 

We were very proud to show off our new club gazebo, which was recently purchased following a 
successful bid from the MG Car Club Douglas Mickel fund. We are extremely grateful for this grant 
as it now enables us, as at Gaydon, to have a better presence at events, to support owners and 
encourage new members into the Car Club and raise funds for the Register and our chosen 
charity, 

We had a full range of club regalia on the stand, as well as formally adding vehicles to both the 
MG 635 and GS registers on the day. It was great to meet new friends as well as some familiar 
faces, some of which were around buying the first MG6s 5 years ago. Time has flown, but it was 
clear from the conversations going on that many owners have found the 6 a fantastic car to own 
and enjoy, with lots of modifications evident making the cars more individual as time goes on. 
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To celebrate the MG 6 5th Birthday, there were plenty of balloons and cakes supplied by the 
talented Forbes clan, which were sold for donations to our Charity, Crohns and Collitis UK as well 
as a very nice MG6 5th Birthday cake, which was a real shame to have to cut….. but it tasted as 
good as it looked! Huge thanks to Bev Forbes and her minions Stu and Emily for such a nice 
creation… 

 

 

The Register was well represented in the Pride of Ownership paddock, with 3 MG6s and 2 MG3s. 
It was a tricky day to keep the cars looking dry and polished given the inclement weather, but it 
dried up for judging time. Richard Bibby-Brooke being the winner with his MG3 and Steve Haines 
with his MG6….. the cries of “fix” didn’t go un-noticed! 

The Facebook page has been very busy with owners attending local runs, meets and events over 
the summer period. Its good to see the newest models being a part of the traditional MG meets. 

Our next big get together will be the BTCC event at Silverstone on Sunday 18th September, where 
you can take advantage of the MGCC pair of Adult tickets for just £28, which includes infield 
parking. We will have the gazebo set up and are looking forward to catching up with everyone at 
this great event. 

Enjoy the remainder of the summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


